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Dear members of House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment: 

 

I urge you to support HB 3196.  This bill will demonstrate public accountability in 

management of Community Climate Investment funding.  The authorization of the fee 

to implement this program is a reasonable and necessary action to achieve 

greenhouse gas reduction goals while creating flexibility for regulated businesses and 

entities and reducing greenhouse gas emissions through clean energy efficiency 

investments in disadvantaged and rural communities.  This is good policy and 

legislation that, if combined with other climate solutions, will reduce the harm to future 

generations from climate change.  


